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I Completely agree with this bill. Our cougar population is out of control, I have 

multiple game cam pictures of lions traveling in packs of 3-4 and multiple cats that 

look like they’re 200 pounds or more. Our deer and elk population is being affected 

tremendously on behalf of mountain lions and Wolves. Take Nevada or Utah for 

example, their deer and elk numbers are great other than the areas that were hit with 

the extreme winters and a big part of there ability to thrive is because they manage 

lions with dogs. It will help bring people from out of state to hunt these animals which 

in return brings more revenue. Let’s pass this bill before anymore pets get killed or 

even worse someone’s kids gets attacked by these lions. Just like all animals they 

have got to be managed.  


